
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write to express my concern with the amendments seeking to be made   
with the anti-discrimination bill. 
 
As a free democratic society, I ask that you seek to protect religious   
freedoms as well as freedom of speech. 
 
As you seek to widen the bill to include offense or insult,  I ask   
that you refrain from this as it opens doors to restricting freedom of   
speech simply because you disagree with someone. 
 
Regards 
Renai Ahlatis 

 


